
From: PUC  
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 9:31 AM 
To: Kathy Zander <kathy@sdaba.org> 
Subject: GW23-001 
 
SDABA Executive Director Zander and members, 
 
Thank you for your letters regarding Public Utilities Commission docket GW23-
001.  
 
Your letters, attachment and my response will be posted under Comments and 
Responses in the online docket. 
 
Kristie Fiegen, Chairperson 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
PUC.sd.gov 
 


